PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania

OPEN FORUM REGARDING
REVISED LMP LOCAL RULES & FORMS
MONDAY, MARCH 24, 2014 AT 3:00 P.M.

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania
(the “Court”) will hold an Open Forum on Monday, March 24, 2014 at
3:00 p.m. to present the revised Local Bankruptcy Rules and Local
Bankruptcy Forms relating to the Court’s Loss Mitigation Program (LMP).
The revised Local Rules and Local Forms are effective April 1, 2014
pursuant to General Order #2014-2.

The Court will provide a detailed overview of the changes to the Court’s
LMP Rules and Forms, and will be available to answer non-substantive
procedural questions. CLE credit is being arranged for attorneys in

attendance.

The Open Forum will be conducted live from Courtroom “A” in Pittsburgh,
and via a simultaneous videoconference with the Erie and Johnstown

Courtrooms.

CLE Credit: The Open Forum is free. For those seeking CLE credit, a

completed attendance certificate should be sent, with a check in the amount
of $1.50 made payable to “PA CLE,” to: PA CLE Board, Pennsylvania
Judicial Center, 601 Commonwealth Ave., Suite 3400, P.O. Box 62495,
Harrisburg, PA 17106-2495.




